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Date:  January 20, 2022 
 

Delia Memorial School (Hip Wo)  

Parents Notice  

Lesson Arrangement on January 24~28, 2022   

 

 

The Education Bureau (EDB) announced that face-to-face lessons wi l l  be 

suspended start ing from 24 January 2021 in al l  Secondary Schools except S6 

classes. Thus S.1-5 students in our school  wi l l  continue learn ing using onl ine 

lessons, and S.6 students wi l l  have half -day face-to-face lessons. 

 

 

(A) Lesson Timetable (S1-S6) 

Students could log in with the school ’s Google account on the  school 

website to check the t imetable, teachers ’  Zoom accounts and passcodes. 

 

(B) Collection of Exam Paper and Learning Materials for S1-S5 

Students 

In order to faci l i tate  accurate review of  exam papers and effective onl ine 

learning of S1-S5 students, please ask your chi ld to col lect the captioned 

i tems from school,  the arrangement is  l isted below: 

 

Venue G/F Gymnasium  

Date (Day)  22/01/2022 (Saturday)  

Time Secondary One 08:30~09:30 

 Secondary Two 09:30~11:00 

 Secondary Three 11:00~12:30 

 Secondary Four  12:30~14:00 

 Secondary Five 14:00~15:30 

 

To avoid overcrowding, parents do not need to accompany students for the 

col lection; or parents may col lect the i tems for your chi ld  i f  i t  is  needed. 

 

(C) Other Note 

1.  You are required to noti fy our school  immediately  in case of any of the 

fol lowing si tuations, to faci l i tate our prompt action in taking contingency 

measures and informing the Education Bureau:  

− your chi ld has been conf irmed infection of COVID -19; or  

− your chi ld has been classi f ied as “close contact of  a pe rson with 

COVID-19” 



2.  If  your chi ld is not vaccinated, and i f  his/her health condi t ion is sui table 

for the vaccine, you are advised to arrange the vaccination of your chi ld 

in order to get the best protection.  

 

 

Kindly visi t our school  website frequently fo r updates. For enquiries, please cal l  us 

at 2342-3198. 

 

Wish al l  of  you good health!  

 

 

Lam Yim Ling  

Principal  


